
April 7, 1942

Roll call: Anderson absent
Minutes read and approved.

Lucas announced that the intercollegiate bridge tournament committee
has announced that the prize-winning team in the national tournament
will be allowed to present a $100 check to the Red Cross. Our
bridge team will be chosen at the tournament to be run off April 20
to 24.

Visher announced that Don Herrold has been asked to draw a cartoon
cover for the etiquette booklet.

Bridges reported that the selection committee for the personnel
committee is composed of Dr, Hedges, Mr. Shafer, Prof. Cogshall,
Mr. Patrick, and President Gatesd Bob Lucas was appointed as an
alternate on the committee. The selection will be April 8, at 4:30.

Mr. Patrick gave the following possibilities for speakers for the
farewell banquet: Dr. John Benson of the Indianapolis medical school,
President Deering of Oakland college, and Dean Stout.
The board expressed its preference of these speakers.

It was suggested that there oe a high table in the center
of the dining room at which the outstanding senior in each school
be seated. The deans and faculty could pick these men.

May 4 is the tenth anniversary of the opening of the Union, and a
special program might be arranged.

Mr. Patrick read a letter from Dixie Heighway asking hit help in
getting interest in the foundation day program. The Union Board
will also give its help, and it was suggested that the board might
give a banquet honoring Jim Adams who led the drive to raise funds
for the erection of the Memorial Stadium, Memorial hall, and the
Union building.

Case moved and Anderson seconded that the keys and banquet for service
workers be arranged next fall after the vacancies that will probably
exist on the board have been filled. Motion carried.

The deadline for applications for a place on the ballot for the Union
board election is April 10 at noon.

Ricke moved and Lucas seconded for adjournment at 8:00.

Approved: Submitted:

Pr sident of the Board secretary of t e Board


